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The Dartmouth Undergraduate Journal of Science is pleased to announce the launch of its 

Fall 2008 issue, which focuses on drug development. 

Highlights: 

• New Neurons for Old Brains 

• Targeting Cancer Stem Cells 

• Angiogenesis Discoveries to Cure Human Diseases 

• The Ethical Stem Cell 

 Over the past 10 years, the DUJS has published quarterly issues covering recent 

advances, interviews with Dartmouth scientists, and breakthrough research by undergraduates. 

The DUJS serves to expose students to the peer-review process that is at the heart of science 

research today. In addition, students participate in the writing, editing and design of the journal. 

The DUJS is responsible for engaging its membership and the greater student body with 

scientists from the world of professional journalism. With a circulation of over 1,600 in print and 

1,500 online, the DUJS looks forward to continuing to expand its science coverage in the years 

to come. 

The Dartmouth Undergraduate Journal of Science aims to increase scientific awareness within 
the Dartmouth community by providing an interdisciplinary forum for sharing undergraduate 

research and enriching scientific knowledge. 
 


